
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

4510 Rhodes Drive, Suite 520  
Windsor, Ontario N8W 5K5 

226-722-8328 
www.horizonsgroup.ca 

 

April 5, 2024 

 

 

 
Dear Town of LaSalle Council, 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Lankor Horizons Development Inc.  the developer of the 
subdivision located in LaSalle and known as Laurier Heights (Harmony Lakes) Subdivision. 

This letter is to serve as an expression of our support to name the park after the late Gino Sorge. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Imad Najjar 

President  

C. 519-919-2277 

 


